
Urmston Grammar School 
 

 

 

Newton Road 

Urmston 

Manchester  

M41 5UG 

email: office@urmstongrammar.org.uk  

website: urmstongrammar.org.uk 

Tel: 0161 748 2875  

VAT Registration Number: 120 1656 61 

 

 

Urmston Grammar School - Headteacher: Mrs R S Wall 

pride, participation, empathy 

March 9th 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
In week two of the Easter holidays the Geography Department will be running a drop-in support day 
for Year 13.  Students will be able to work with a teacher, in their usual classroom. 
 
Thursday April 13th - The full day will be available for independent revision, past paper practice, folder 
organisation and an opportunity to seek clarification on topics. 
 
The offer is not compulsory, although students who under performed in any recent exam would be 
wise to attend.  In order to plan effectively and ensure student safety we need parents to give consent 
using Parentpay by March 17th please.   
 
We will also be conducting a Year 11 support day so it is vital that Year 13 students attending are 
conscientious and prepared to use the time purposefully.  All of our usual behavior expectations will 
apply, however students can come in their own clothes and can bring snacks / lunch with them.  
Students are allowed off site during their lunch hour, and so could purchase lunch in Urmston (there 
will be no canteen facilities in school). 
 
Students will need to sign in and out at the main entrance, most of school will be shut and 
maintenance work is being carried out in a number of areas (since it is the Easter Holidays) so students 
will need to stay within the Geography area for the duration of their time in school, unless they are 
also attending a session run by another department on the same day. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

C Bramwell  
 

Ms C Bramwell  
(Head of Geography) 
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